
Dear Member 

If you have been keeping up to date with the Latest News on the Cheltenham Bowling Club 
website, you will hopefully be aware that this coming season we are launching a new system 
called Bowlr. 

The system will be used for booking rinks, running all internal club competitions, Tuesday 
Night League, Afternoon Triples League and Availability/Selection for most club matches. 
That will mean that many of the paper-based systems you will have been used to at the club 
will hopefully disappear. 

As a club we are keen to make this system an integral part of how we manage games within 
the club and as such you have all been set up with a Login for the system. 

I know for some people these changes might seem a little daunting, but we are committed 
to providing all the training and ongoing support that members might need, and I am now 
inviting members to training sessions at the club. 

I am looking to train in small groups of no more than 10 at a time and with 183 bowling 
members there will be plenty of different sessions people can attend. With that in mind can 
you each please take the time to reply to this email and let me know if you would prefer a 
daytime or an evening training session and I will make sure everyone is accommodated. 

I will leave it in your hands now to contact me at mikeycoxy@gmail.com and the plan is to 
have everyone trained and comfortable with the system by the Bowlers Meeting on April 
1st. 

Kind regards 

Michael Cox 

 


